
American Legion Post 48 Chesnee 
P. O. Box 323 

Chesnee, SC 29323 
 

 
 
 

The U. S. Army AH-1 Cobra 
helicopter is currently away for 

restoration. It will be gone until 
approximately October – November 

2023. The restoration is costing the 
Post a 5-digit $ amount. If you would 
like to donate to help with this 
project, please send a check or 
money order made out to  
A. L. Post 48  
marked “Cobra Fund” to the above 
address. 
 
Any help would be appreciated.  


